Mike Fletcher

From: Arthur A. Brookshire

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 1:16 PM
To: Mike Fletcher

Subject: STOP : GRADENING THE LAND

the content is safe.

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and knoﬂ

MR MIKE FLETCHER

| NO LONGER WOULD LIKE LOWNDES COUNTY TO TAKE CARE OF THE PROPERTY AT 7649 PORTER ROAD
WHICH IS ARTHERMAN LANE. THANK YOU FOR THE HELP YOU HAVE GIVEN ME. | WOULD LIKE FOR
EVERYTHING TO STOP
IMMEDIATELY.
THANK YOU
ARTHUR ANN BROOKSHIRE
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